
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The NSS units, WMO Arts and Science College, Muttil conducted  blood donation 

camp on September 5th, 2017, Collaborating with the Sulthan Bathery Govt. Taluk 

Hospital. It's commendable that 48 volunteers came forward and donated their 

blood during the camp. Blood donation camps play a vital role in saving lives and 

meeting the demand for blood in medical emergencies. By organizing such camps, 

the NSS units contribute to fulfilling this critical need while promoting the spirit of 

selfless service among the volunteers. Collaborating with the Sulthan Bathery Govt. 

Taluk Hospital indicates a partnership with a healthcare institution, ensuring 

proper medical supervision and adherence to safety protocols during the blood 

donation process. This partnership facilitates a smooth and efficient blood 

donation camp, ensuring the well-being of both the donors and the recipients 
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